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                   September 29, 2022  
Dear Parents  

 
Greeting from Holy Child School! 
 
We are delighted to inform you that HCS has entered a partnership with Sportz Village Edusports, India’s 
No.1 sports education organization, to implement a structured sports curriculum in our school for the 
academic year 2022-23. 
 
Sportz Village Schools use structured physical activity and sports as a tool for developing mental skills, 
behaviourial skills, and physical conditioning within the children.  
 
The school has organized an Orientation Session for parents on Saturday, October 01, 2022 for Classes 4 to 
8 at 09:30 a.m. You are requested to attend the session to know more about the benefits your child will 
receive through this curriculum. PTM will be conducted after you have attended the orientation.  
 
 
Looking forward to your support as always!  
 
 
Warm regards  
 
 
Principal   
 


